
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice of RFQ Cancellation (RFQ #19036: TWO Energy Dispersion X-ray 

Spectrometers) 

 

 

To: Vendors that submitted quotes in response to Portland State University (PSU) 

Request for Quotes (RFQ) No. 19036 for Two Energy Dispersion X-ray 

Spectrometers. 

 

From: Paul Thomas, Contracts Officer 

 Purchasing and Contracting 

 

Date: February 6, 2012 

 

Re: Notice of RFQ Cancellation (RFQ #19036: TWO Energy Dispersion X-ray 

Spectrometers) 

 

PSU has determined that it is necessary to cancel PSU RFQ No. 19036 for two 

Energy Dispersion X-ray Spectrometers. Quotes submitted in response to PSU 

RFQ No. 19036 for two Energy Dispersion X-ray Spectrometers will not be 

evaluated by PSU and therefore no contract shall be awarded. 

 

PSU intends to issue a Request for Proposal (RFP) pursuant to OAR 580-062-

0020 (3) Formal Procurement, on a time and date to be determined, and with 

similar specifications and requirements. 
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